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Montana National Guard A Company, 1-163rd to Deploy 

 
Fort Harrison, Mont. – Soldiers of A Company, 1-163rd Combined Arms Battalion are 
scheduled to hold a departure ceremony at 2:00 p.m. on Thursday, November 4, 2021. The 
ceremony will take place in the Billings Armed Forces Reserve Center at 2915 Gabel Road, 
Billings. 
 
The Montana Guardsmen from the unit will be heading to Fort Bliss, Texas to complete their 
final train-up prior to departure. The unit will provide regional partnership support to operations 
in Southwest Asia for approximately one year. 
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For more information, please contact Major Ryan Finnegan at ryan.j.finnegan.mil@army.mil. 
 


